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January 8, 2025 
 
Dear resident,  
 
Stormwater improvements are starting in the 800 block of 98th Ave N due to unforeseen field conditions. The 
contractor will simultaneously continue improvements and restoration in the 700 block of 98th Ave N.  
Installation of the gravity sewer in the 800 block of 98th Ave N will commence upon completion of utilities 
renewal in the 700 block of 98th Ave N.   
 
   

• Construction schedule is subject to weather and field conditions.   
• Changes related to construction will be posted to www.CollierPUR.com. 
• Right-of-way must be cleared of any vehicles and property. 
• Residents and all residential services will have access during construction.  

 
If you have questions or concerns, please call the project hotline at (239) 451-0280. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your patience throughout the completion of the PUR projects. 
 
Cordially, 

 
Diana C. Dueri, PMP   
Project Manager III 
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